
 

 

15th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

AUTUMN TERM EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES  
 

We are pleased to send you our extra-curricular offer for Autumn Term 2022. The expectation is that all students 

will sign up for at least one extra-curricular activity a week. Activities will start Tuesday 20th September 2022 

and will end week ending 9th December 2022. There will be no activities running during October half term.   
 

All extra-curricular activities are free and run daily at three different times, before school (7.30am-8.30am), lunch 

time (12.45pm-1.20pm) and between 3pm–4pm each day.   

 

There is a rich variety of clubs on offer so do please take time with your child to select the clubs they would like 

to attend this term. As an additional incentive, students who attend every session of their chosen activity will have 

a special cinema and pizza event as a reward at the end of term.   

 

How to sign up   

Sign up is via Evolve (our online consent tool), you do not have to register or sign in. You will be sent an email 

and will then have the option to select the extra-curricular activity of your choice. Please use this link to sign up 

for your chosen activity. Reminder emails and links will also be sent daily.   Please ensure we have your most up 

to date email address.  Your child will not be permitted to attend the extra-curricular activity without your 

consent being given on Evolve. 

  

If you have difficulty accessing emails please contact your child’s pastoral team and they will be able to assist with 

signing up.   
 

We hope your child enjoys the clubs on offer this term and please make sure you have signed up by Tuesday 20th 

September 2021.   

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

 

Mr. S Rahman  

Assistant Headteacher  

 


